



REVIEW UNIT 7+8

A. LISTENING

Listen to the passage and tick (✓) true (T) or false (F). You will listen TWICE.

	TRUE	FALSE
1. Water pollution has decreased nowadays.		
2. There are two sources of water pollution: factories and natural.		
3. Water pollution has a harmful effect on our lives.		
4. Factories should treat waste before discharging it into rivers.		

Listen again and give short answers to the following questions. Use no more than FOUR words.

5. When does natural pollution occur?

6. What products can we use to reduce water pollution?

B. PHONETIC

I. Choose the word whose underlined part is pronounced differently from that of the other words.

7. A. customer B. substance C. dugong D. product
 8. A. assistant B. resident C. specific D. discount

II. Choose the word which is stressed differently from the others.

9. A. environment B. interaction C. outstanding D. convenient
 10. A. participate B. suitable C. similar D. transport

C. VOCABULARY AND GRAMMAR

I. Choose the correct answer A, B, C or D to complete the sentences

11. My sister often goes to shopping mall just to _____ with friends or browse.

- A. hang out B. discuss C. buy D. play

12. We cleaned up everything at the school yard _____ we returned our class.

- A. until B. before C. while D. after



13. Forests help release oxygen and absorb _____; they also provide homes for many species.
A. hydrogen B. carbon C. carbon monoxide D. carbon dioxide
14. We will clean up the beach _____ it stops raining.
A. while B. as soon as C. during D. as
15. Because of _____ pollution, the public transport may someday replace the private transport.
A. water B. air C. noise D. soil
16. Environmental protection refers to activities that _____ or restore the quality of the environment.
A. participate B. concentrate C. maintain D. involve
17. There is a wide _____ of decorative products that customers can buy before TET.
A. range B. access C. buy D. sale
18. It is _____ easier to prevent harm to the environment than to repair it.
A. always B. never C. sometimes D. rarely
19. Animals such as saolas and dugongs are _____ species.
A. dangerous B. endangered C. endangered D. danger

II. Choose the most suitable response A or B to complete each of the following exchanges.

20. A: In a supermarket, you cannot bargain. All the items have fixed prices. - B: _____.
A. I know. B. Why do they have prices?
C. No problem. D. This is a price tag.

III. Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word(s) CLOSEST in meaning to the underlined word(s) in each of the following sentences.

21. Nowadays, people often do most of our grocery shopping at large supermarkets.
A. small B. medium C. tiny D. huge
22. We can protect many species by keeping them in wildlife reserves.
A. park B. zoo C. protected land D. save land

IV. Mark the letter A, B, C or D to indicate the word(s) OPPOSITE in meaning to the underlined words(s) in each of the following questions.

23. We can reduce our carbon footprint even in our homes.
A. decrease B. minimize C. lower D. increase
24. There are several interesting things emerging from the report.
A. fading B. rising C. coming up D. developing



V. Find the mistake and correct it.

25. Instead of ride a motorbike, we can walk or cycle to protect the environment.

A B

C

D

26. At 8 o'clock tomorrow, the new coffee shop near my house will open. What about going there?

A

B

C

D

VI. Underline the correct adverb of frequency to complete each of the sentences.

27. We (always / never / usually) go to school together. Our houses are too far from each other.

28. Linda and I (rarely / often / sometimes) take vacations together. We really love travelling.

29. Don't worry, it (never / always / often) rains in the summer.

30. Sam and Tim (never / always / sometimes) hang out together. They met each other twice a week.

VII. Use the correct tense and form of the verbs in brackets to complete the sentences.

31. The supermarket in my neighbourhood often (open) _____ longer hours than the one in yours.

32. After I finish putting these things away, I (give) _____ you a hand.

33. Online shopping (become) _____ popular since COVID-19 pandemic.

34. People think that global warming (cause) _____ lots of problems in the future.

VIII. Give the correct form of the words in brackets to complete the sentences.

35. Saving natural resources is of _____ to every country. (IMPORTANT)

36. Finding a balance between what humans and animals need will help prevent habitat _____ (DESTROY)

37. It is _____ to imagine the changes that robots are bringing to our world. (BELIEVE)

38. Almost every big city has a department store with a wide range of _____ (PRODUCT)

D. READING

I. Read the following passage and fill in each blank with a suitable word from the box.

town

difficulty

convenient

customers

took over

Some specialty shops are now in danger of disappearing. Here are some examples.

The butcher shop



Butcher shops sell all kinds of meat. They usually employ people who are trained in the meat industry. They know how to cut the meat the right way, and they often advise (39) _____ on the different types of meat. However, it is hard nowadays to find a traditional butcher shop. More people are buying meat from large supermarkets because it is more (40) _____ and the price is lower.

The bookshop

Bookshops are becoming quite rare these days. Years ago, it was easy to find bookshops in any (41) _____ or city. Then, larger bookshop chains gradually (42) _____ and the smaller shops died out. Two examples of large bookshop chains are Waterstones in the UK and the Barnes & Noble in the USA. But now, even the large bookshop chains are facing (43) _____ because more people are buying books from Amazon as well as digital books.

II. Read the passage and answer to the following questions.

"Environmental city"

Da Nang is a typical city when it comes to environmental protection, the Vietnam News Agency's News newspaper reported.

To build Da Nang into an "environmental city", the city has achieved many outstanding environmental titles such as "One of the 11 environmentally sustainable cities of the region in 2011" (voted by the ASEAN), and "Cities with clean air and low carbon emissions in 2012".

The Ministry of Natural Resources and Environment has recognised Da Nang as "one of the five cities with a good level of environmental protection in 2020".

During the 2016-21 period, Da Nang achieved many impressive environmental protection indicators; all urban and rural households are provided with clean water and sanitation and 88.2 percent of urban wastewater is collected and treated up to environmental standards.

More than 90 percent of hospitals and medical centres have wastewater treatment systems meeting environmental standards.

All industrial zones have standard wastewater treatment systems.

As much as 95 percent of solid waste in urban areas is collected and treated. Daily-life solid waste landfills ensure hygienic standards. All people's feedback and recommendations on environmental pollution through the city's hotline are handled.

To achieve the result, education about environmental protection was carried out very early with the initiative and active participation of local authorities, organisations and individuals.



(Adapted by Vietnamnews.net)

44. When did Da Nang achieve an outstanding environmental title such as "One of the 11 environmentally sustainable cities of the region"?

⇒ _____

45. What organization has recognised Da Nang as "one of the five cities with a good level of environmental protection in 2020"?

⇒ _____

46. How many percents of solid waste in urban areas is collected and treated?

⇒ _____

E. WRITING

I. Rewrite the sentences without changing their meanings.

47. We should make a shopping list first. Then we go shopping (**BEFORE**)

⇒ _____

48. Our group was planting trees. Their group was collecting rubbish.(**WHILE**)

⇒ _____

II. Arrange the words to make a suitable sentence.

49. more people/ We / hope /environmental programme./ a lot / join /our /

⇒ _____

50. I'd like / an open-air / how to / to / try / at / market / and learn / bargain. / shopping /

⇒ _____